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Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 

We are proud to say that we have managed to keep the Chase Terrace Academy 

foodbank running throughout Lockdown and have sent out over 100 parcels.  We are 

calling for your help once again to enable us to help our local families in the run up to 

the Easter break. Our foodbank is now depleted and we desperately need to restock. 

With this in mind, we would be grateful if you could possibly spare a food or toiletry item 

that could be sent into school next week to support our cause. All donations can be left 

by students at the dining hall entrance.   

In addition, we would also like to launch our “Eggs for Easter” campaign and would 

welcome an Easter egg donation. Any gifts would be given out via our foodbank, as 

well as treating a local care home. We would love to give the residents and the care 

workers, with your assistance, an egg to show that the Chase Terrace Academy 

community care. 

We very much appreciate your continued kindness and support. Thankyou. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs K Tooth 

 


